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PLEASE NOTE:  ALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS, INCLUDING PLYMOUTH ARGYLE, WILL START 

NEXT WEEK, FROM MONDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER. 

Just a reminder if you pay fees 

by BACS, our bank details are 

below: 

Lloyds Bank  

Account Number: 39776868 

Sort Code: 30-97-28 

If you are writing a cheque, 

please make it payable to: 

‘St Piran’s Cross C of E MAT’ 

Reception Admission Forms for Reception 2016/17 
If your child is due to start Reception next September 2016 you will need to complete an application 
form. These can be obtained from our school office or apply online at www.cornwall.gov.uk/
admissions . The deadline for your application is 15th January 2016 
Transfer to Secondary School 
If your child is a Year 6 pupil you will need to apply for a Secondary Placement by the 31st October 
2015.  You can collect an application form from our school office or apply online at  
www.cornwall.gov/admissions.  

Our TAs!Our TAs!Our TAs!Our TAs!    

 

Wednesday 16
th

          

September was Teaching 

Assistant Day. We       

celebrated the great work 

our TAs do by hos�ng a 

VIP assembly for them. 

They sat in front row VIP 

seats and listened as staff 

and children shared fond 

memories, inspired     

moments and highlighted 

the difference they make 

in our school. We gave 

them s�ckers and        

balloons to brighten their 

day. We prayed for them 

and their families that 

they be blessed with a 

healthy and happy year 

and thanked God for all 

their hard work in school.  

Farewell! Today we said  

a fond farewell to Mrs  

Parsons, who has been 

cooking lunch�me meals 

for the children of BB for a 

15 years! She is moving on 

to work in her family  

business. On behalf of everyone at BB, 

we wish her every success and  

happiness for the future.                            

Mrs Dalton  

Harvest Festival Service—5th October 

The children will be participating in a 
special Harvest Service at school.  If 
you are able to donate any tins or 
dried food, it would be greatly  
appreciated by St Austell Food Bank. 
More details for donations to follow 
next week. 

PLEASE RETURN ALL CONSENT FORMS AND DATA FORMS TO SCHOOL ASAP 


